



Brussels, 14 March 2017

Dear President,

On behalf of the European Council, I wish to congratulate you on your re-election as President of Hungary.

Hungary and the entire European Union are faced with challenges that can only be met through unity and collective action. I am confident that during your next term, Hungary will contribute to the European Union's continuing efforts to overcome these challenges.

I look forward to cooperating closely with you, and wish you every success.

Yours sincerely,

**Donald Tusk**